CORE SOUND QUILT 2012

Dear Core Sound Quilt Friends,

This year's quilt is well underway and we want to make sure you get your tickets in early for this year's Quilt Raffle. Every year the quilters design and create a beautiful work of art to not only raise money for the museum, but to also help keep Down East quilt-making alive. Thank you for your support of that project.

Last year's quilt was a wonderful success. What a work of beauty it was! Congratulations to Janet Schaeffler who won "Core Sound Cabin." And a special thanks to all of you who helped raise \$7,100.00 from the Quilt project last year!

The quilt that we will be raffling off at the 2012 Core Sound Waterfowl Museum and Heritage Center's Waterfowl Weekend may well be the best ever! The Core Sound Quilting Crew has gathered scores of



vibrant batiks in rich tones of blue, violet, purple, green, blue-green, and pink. They have created "A Storm Over Core Sound" by using artful shading in a simple geometric pattern to create the illusion of waves in a stormy sea. Look closely and you will find the Cape Lookout lighthouse rising above the waves!

A special thanks to all the quilters who make this project special ~ Sharon Bailey, Helen Beacham, Phyllis Salak, Bonnie Hunter, Barbara Yeomans, Darlene Austin, Pat Misner, and Nancy Hillmer.

To purchase a quilt ticket, contact the Core Sound Waterfowl Museum & Heritage Center at (252) 728-1500 x26. We hope that you will once again support this quilt project (*that supports museum programs throughout the year*).. Core Sound lives and grows because of projects small and large. Thank you for being part of that foundation that keeps us sharing traditions like quilting, decoy carving, boatbuilding and all the things that make Down East what it is!

Hope to see you soon!